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Dear Oliver, 
 
Planning Application 4/24/2021/OF1. 
 
Seascale Parish Council recognises the actions taken in the original planning application to 
mitigate against light pollution and consequently has no objections to this planning application. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Michael Warmoth 
Seascale Parish Clerk  
Seascale Parish Council 
 


